
John Morris

From: Agnew, Sharon

Sent: 01 March 2019 11:47

To: Paterson, David

Subject: RE: Bo'ness site.

David, 

Further to our earlier discussion, the applicant will be required to submit a drainage strategy for this site. 

Due to the location and topography of the site overland flow from the fields to the south have the 

potential to flood the site. Properties to the west are protected by a ditch for this reason, this however 

does not appear to extend far enough eastwards to protect the site, consideration to installing drainage 

to mitigate flood risk on the southern boundary should be given. 

Hope this helps 

Regards 

Sharon 

From: Paterson, David  

Sent: 01 March 2019 10:58 
To: Agnew, Sharon 

Subject: Bo'ness site. 

Hello Sharon 

Sorry for this. The app number is P/18/0384/PPP. 

Ta 

David Paterson 
Development Management Officer 
Falkirk Council 
Development Services 
Abbotsford House 
Falkirk 
FK2 7YZ  

Tel: 01324 504757 

The link below is for the Development Management Survey which we would be grateful if you would 
complete and submit.  

https://say.falkirk.gov.uk/development-services/16ef7d28/ 

For information, the undernoted is the direct link to the Scottish Government eplanning website 
https://eplanning.scotland.gov.uk/WAM  
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